
 
April 28, 1938 
 
Professor Felix Frankfurter, 
Law School of Harvard University, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts 
 
Dear Felix: 
 
As requested in your letter of April 27, I am sending you a copy of the transcript 
of Lamont’s testimony in the Whitney inquiry. 
 
The men working on the case tell me they are hard pressed for copies of the 
Lamont and Simmons transcripts, since we have but three. Hence, if you could 
return these volumes soon, they would be grateful. The report will be thorough. I 
hope you like it. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
William O. Douglas 
Chairman. 
 
Encl. 
 


